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I oppose this bill due to it being unconstitutional. It should have never made it to this 

point. Infringing on the Second Amendment is unconstitutional. Not many places in 

the Constitution or Bill of rights do they use the words SHALL, reserving that term for 

the utmost of consideration. Making it harder to do business for FFL Dealers who 

already have had to jump through many hoops and pay large suns of money is 

indirectly infringing on MY Second Amendment.  


